
The Prowers Journal 
Classified Ads 

…are a great way to advertise
…bring attention to your retail 
business
…are a low-cost, effective way 
to reach your clientele, old and 
new
…we can accept scripted ads 
up to Tuesday afternoon for 
Wednesday print
…we can accept online ads 
anytime
…The Prowers Journal news-
letter is free
…we publish 1,400 newsletters 
each week for Lamar, Wiley, 
Granada and Holly
...our reach and readership 
continues to grow
…our online readership con-
tinues to grow weekly. 
…our numbers are great, so 
your business earns a better 
return on your investment 

Selling a house or car?  
Seeking an employee? Posting 
an official notice?  Running a 
seasonal sale?

The Prowers Journal is less 
than two years old and making 
an impact in the county.  Make 
a business impact with your 
Classified Ad this week in The 
Prowers Journal.

Call 719-336-9095 today.

Classified Ads - Published by Robinson Printing, Inc.
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CLASSIFIED ADSCLASSIFIED ADS

For Sale
Roland KC 550 bass, keyboard and amp - 180 watts, 
15” woofer and tweeter.  $150.00.  Call 336-4676.

Alesis “Sumo” bass, keyboard and amp - 300 watts, 15” 
woofer and tweeter.  $150.00.  Call 336-4676.

Yamaha Acoustic Guitar 730FG, like new with new soft 
case.  $150.00.  Call 336-4676.

Tailgate Party!
Be sure to attend the Lamar 
High School Sports Booster 
Club 2012 Tailgate Party.

Free Hamburgers and
Hot Dogs! 

Friday, September 21, 2012 at 
the East end of Savage Stadium 

from 5:00pm to 6:15pm
New officers for the Lamar High 
School Sports Booster Club are:
Christa Melgoza-President, Lynn 
Eberhardt-Co-President, Dan-
ielle Cook-Wilson-Vice Presi-
dent, Yvonne Westhoff-Co-Vice 
President, Alicia Crist-Treasurer, 
Cindy Bennett-Secretary

They meet the 2nd Monday of 
each month at the  Lamar Com-
munity Building at 5:30PM and 
their next meeting is Monday, 
September 10, 2012

Advertise Your 
Yard Sale Today!

Hundreds of people will be read-
ing this insert when you advertise 
your weekend yard sale, garage or 
moving sale. Just $5 is a great in-
vestment to make your yardsale a 
success.  Deadline for entries is 5 
pm Tuesday evening.  Call Robin-
son Printing at 336-9095 or stop in 
at 210 South Main Street, Lamar.

Two Positions Open
The City of Lamar an-

nounces there are two posi-
tions currently open for board 
members for the Lamar Hous-
ing Authority.  Contact City 
Clerk Linda Williams at 719-
336-4376 regarding applica-
tions for the position.  There 
are several other vacancies on 
some City of Lamar Board and 
Commissions for interested 
citizens. 

Reminder: The Lamar 
City Council holds an informal 
breakfast meeting at various 
restaurants the first Wednes-
day of each month from 7am 
to 8am.  Residents are urged to 
attend to ask questions of their 
council members or make rec-
ommendations or suggestions.

Yard Sales
Multi-family Yard Sale
325 Willow Valley, Lamar - Rescheduled – Saturday, Sep-
tember 22 - Lots of stuff

Multi-family Yard Sale 
109 N. 7th Street, Lamar – Saturday, September 22 
from 7:00 am to 2:00 pm - Lots of items - Knick knacks, 
clothes, candles, dishes, desk, lots of everything, cheap

Garage Sale
6500 County Road FF.5, Lamar - Friday, September 
21 and Saturday, September 22 from 7:00am to ?? both 
days - Multi-family has a lot of unique items, stereo, 
pickup window guard, glass table, household items, etc. 

Help Wanted
Part time Male Drug Testing Technician
15th Judicial District Probation Department in Lamar. 
Contract position for monitoring drug tests of male pro-
bation clients.  No weekends, $35/hour, 10 hours/week. 
Requirements: Must be Male, Available to work noon 
hour and late afternoons, Have High School diploma 
and be able to obtain general liability insurance.  Ap-
plication and job description available at the Probation 
Department,  Prowers County Courthouse, 301 S. Main 
St.  Lamar, CO 81052. Application Deadline September 
24, 2012.

New Line Up for Prowers County 
Historical Society

The number of directors was changed by a vote of 
the membership at the General Meeting in July. The 
bylaws now call for nine, of which five are officers. 

President: Susan Crites
Vice President: Chuck Bowen
Secretary: Mary Jane Torres
Treasurer: Debra Haggard
Museum Committee Head (changed from ‘Historian’): 
Bill Elam
Directors: Mike Duffy, Linda Hawkins, Mary Rita Sim-
mons, Don Turner 

Per the bylaws, the new officers will take up their 
positions at the October General meeting, scheduled 
for October 18th. 

Big Timbers Museum curator, Kathleen Scranton, 
provided an update on museum activities recently for 
the Prowers County Commissioners.  Scranton said 
that to date, the museum inventory is now at 10,128 
items.  The museum recently hosted the Lamar Class 
of 1967 for their 45th reunion this past August with 45 
persons attending.  The museum will host additional 
past high school visitors this weekend as a 50+ reunion 
is being held, coordinating with homecoming week in 
Lamar.  Some 300 past graduates are expected to be in 
town for the weekend.  The museum will be visited in 
early October during the 36th Annual Senior Speak 
Out, held in Lamar.

Scranton has been in touch with Wyvonne Gra-
ham, Byway Manager of the Santa Fe Trail Scenic and 
History Byway to discuss a comprehensive plan to cre-
ate display kiosks for the new transportation museum.  
This museum, which was opened to the pubic this 
year, houses numerous antique vehicles and buggies on 
display. By Russ Baldwin

The Prowers County Clerk & Recorder’s Office will be 
closing on Thursday, September 20, 2012, at 9:45 a.m. un-
til 11:30 a.m. for a funeral.  Sorry for any inconvenience.



Name: ___________________________________________________________
Phone: ___________________________________________________________
Address: _________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________

YOUR AD INFORMATION:
Title: ____________________________________________________________
Date/Time: _______________________________________________________
Description of items:________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________

Payment Method:    Check#___________           Other:___________
Card #___________________________________________  Expiration Date__________
Signature:_____________________________________________________________

Ads may be mailed or delivered to 210 South Main, Lamar CO
Ads must be at The Prowers Journal & paid for by Tuesday at noon for placement in that weeks edition. 

The Prowers Journal reserves the right to edit or refuse any ad. 

$5.00/Week To Place Your Yard Sale Ad,
Use This Convenient Form

(Please Print) TAKE ONE

Clip and Print! Get your yard sale promoted in Lamar, Wiley, McClave, Holly 
and Granada. It’s just $5.00! Fill it out and take it to Robinson Printing.
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Weekend Parades and Festivals-Hasty
Hasty turned 105 years old over the weekend.  Residents turned out this past Saturday, 

September 15, under clear blue skies and mild temperatures, for the 5th Annual Hasty Daze 
celebration.

The Bent County Chamber of Commerce sponsored the 10am parade, which circled a 
portion of town, starting from the Hasty Fire Department and returning to the site.  About 40 
or more entries were on hand, ranging from an ornate and true-to-life, “Gilligan’s Island” to 
devils and angels, classic cars and farm equipment, and a stylish horse drawn buggy decorated 
with yellow flowers. 

After the parade, folks either went off for the Turner Antique Tractor and lawnmower pull 
adjacent to the fire department or viewed the Classic Car and motorcycle show.  The McClave 
FFA Chapter fired up their grill near the Valley Grocery for their BBQ lunch.  Other residents 
and visitors strolled up and down the street, checking out some of the homemade baked goods 
or bargains set up at various yardsale tables. 

The day wound up with afternoon fun games for the family as well as a Pit BBQ spon-
sored by Mountain Prairie LLC and a dance was scheduled for the evening with music from 
Freddy Darnell and the Country Gold. By Russ Baldwin

New Outreach Possibilities Being Explored at Lamar Library
     The new Outreach Services Vehicle which replaced the Lamar Library Bookmobile has 
seen constant use beginning this past June since it was purchased with city and county funds.  
Lamar Library Director, Debbie Reynolds and Sheri Eirhart, Library Outreach Coordinator, 
presented the Prowers County Commissioners with an update on activities.   
     While there isn’t as much space in the van compared to the bookmobile, the change has re-
sulted in considerable gas savings.  “We’ve put about 1,000 miles on the van recently and we’re 
hardly filling the gas tank compared to what the bookmobile needed for visits,” said Reynolds.  
Most of  the books taken to county communities are stored in portable cases, compared to the 
bookmobile’s shelves, so the selections are limited when you choose a book at random.  But 
visits to regular stops as well as home deliveries and story hours are basically unaffected by the 
difference in vehicle capacity.  Reynolds says the van makes monthly trips and a visit to Holly 
during the fair later this month is also planned.
     Reynolds said she was investigating some different ways of  getting books to shut ins around 
the community and is working with Prowers Medical Center and High Plains Community 
Health Center.  Because of  patient medical confidentiality, she can’t be given names of  people 
who were treated at these facilities who might want books brought to their home, but a way of  
maintaining privacy and accomplishing her goals is being developed through information fly-
ers.  She says she’s attended several conferences to learn how other communities are increasing 
their outreach programs. 
     One idea, more in line with urban areas, is to make visits to corporations where employees 
can visit the van during scheduled stops.  While we don’t have that population density, she said 
some other ideas may apply.  She’s also going to see if  drop offs could be made to Bristol and 
Hartman post offices if  there’s a demand.  Better gas mileage is making that possible.  Another 
outlet would be to local fire departments as a drop off  site as well as taking books along with 
local meals on wheels deliveries. By Russ Baldwin

Camp Amache Hosting Fall Roundup October 5 & 6
     The Fall Roundup is coming to Camp Amache in October.  The two day event, October 5 
and 6, will be held at the End of  the Line Arena and other areas of  Granada.  Mostly geared 
for cowboys who camp out, and cowgirls too, the events begin on Friday, October 5 with a 
gathering of  teams and wagons, horses and riders at the Arena.  There will be camping avail-

able and everyone is welcome to attend, even if  you’re a tenderfoot. 
     Friday evening activities include a potluck supper and BYO service, and afterwards there’s 
campfire songs and singing and story telling into the late night hours.   Saturday starts with a 
chuckwagon breakfast with a small donation to cover food costs.  People will start gathering 
west of  the Arena by 8:30 for a short drive around the camp.  At 9:30 people will start making 
their way into Granada for an All-Equine Parade and a return trip to Camp Amache.  An 11am, 
road-only, trail ride will be held at 11am, the Cal Hoffman Memorial Trail Ride.  Participants will 
head back to Camp Amache around noontime for other events through the day.  Local Arts and 
craftsmen will showcase their display on Saturday.  For more information, call 719-688-6302.


